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Halifax, N.S. 
December 22, 1936.

Rt.Hon.Arthur Meighen, 
320 Bay Street, 
Toronto, Ont.
Dear Mr.Meighen:

Ab you will realize, we have not been over­
stating conditions in the Fisheries of this Province. Many 
of our people engaged in the fisheries really are in 
desperate plight. And certainly, something will have to be 
done to alleviate these hard conditions.

It is not a new question with us, because 
the fisheries always have been neglected, and if they had 
received one-tenth the attention received by certain phases 
of agriculture in Canada they would be far better off today.

With kind thoughts and all good wishes for
a Happy Holiday Season.

Yobre faithfully,
%

W.H.Dennis
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